City Council Announcements
April 15, 2008
A. Information Needed by Council Staff
1. The Administration and Kennecott would like to invite any council members who are
interested to take a field trip/tour of the Great Salt Lake. It would be a half-day tour of
the area. The Administration would appreciate the Council identifying one of the three

available dates. The dates available are April 29, 30, and May 1.

Are there any interested Council Members



